
Ref 20-24 

Wiltshire Council 
 
Full Council 
 
20 October 2020 

 
From Councillor Ian Thorn, Calne Central Division 

 
To Cllr Philip Whitehead – Leader of the Council and Cabinet Member for 

Economic Development, MCI and Communications 
 

 
Question (20-24) 
 
Do you agree that the distribution of five hundred and sixty thousand units of PPE to 

individuals and organisations in Wiltshire since the beginning of the pandemic was 

undertaken by staff of Wiltshire Council? 

Do you agree that the distribution of 1242 digital devices to Wiltshire residents was 

undertaken by staff at Wiltshire Council? 

 
Response 
 
Yes, supported by the Conservative led Wiltshire Executive throughout this difficult 

period. 

 


